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Parents,
Below are just a few reminders of upcoming events.

· Tuesday, October 28th – picture retakes

· Thursday, October 30th – end of 1st  quarter

Book-It forms are due.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Classrooms will not be having Halloween parties. 
Many of the students were able to enjoy the Jeffery Fall Fest on Friday, October 17th. 

· Friday, October 31st – Staff Work Day, NO school for students

· Tuesday, November 11th  - PTO meeting at 6:00 pm

· Friday, November 14th – Spirit & Popcorn day
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